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Mr. Robert Jellum 
City Clerk 
508 South State Street 
Waseca, Minnesota 56093 

Docket Number A-4215 

Dear Mr. Jellum: 

May 17, 1985 

Ordinance Number 529 

City of Waseca 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinance In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

According to taw, this annexation ordinance must be filed with the 
Township Clerk. County Auditor, Secretary of State, and the Municipal Board. 
{Sim;e the ordinance has already been filed with the t·1unlclpal Board, no 
edd.lt·Jonal cop les are required.) We at so recommend that you f fie the 
ordinance with the County Recorder. 

. The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by the 
/ Board, which is the date of this letter. 
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cc: Waseca County Auditor 
Woodville Township Clerk 
Timothy Madtgan, City Manager 
Secretary of State 

Sincerely, 

~~UN I C I PAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


